
 

A big welcome back to school. We have missed you all! 

As a community, we will all have had unique experiences to the events in 2020. To launch 

our new school year, we will be focusing on three books across school. With important 

messages that the world we live in is a fundamentally good place, one filled with hope and 

love, we will reunite our community and ignite our passion for learning. We cannot wait 

to share the outcomes of our work through the curriculum. Remember to check on Twitter.  

A message from Year 2 

We would like to welcome you all to Year 2.  We are so excited for the journey that we have ahead of us and 

we look forward to sharing with you the achievements that we accomplish.  This first term is going to focus on 

settling your children into Year 2.  We will embed some of the key skills that they learned in Year 1 and build on 

these to make sure that they are confident.  Please feel free to share the texts with your child and discuss the 

special messages that these explore.  Our PE day is on a Tuesday and the children will only need trainers as we 

will be learning some new playground games. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.   

Mrs Cooper, Miss Newnham, Mr Robinson and Miss Baker. 


